______________________________________________ 

From: 
Rob Lowther  

Sent:
30 November 2012 08:47

To:
Rebekah Morgan

Subject:
12/01650/F | Erection of two industrial Rubb storage buildings, alterations to service yard area and the creation of a new vehicular access off Launton Road | E P Barrus Ltd Granville Way Bicester Oxfordshire OX26 4UR 

Rebekah,

Further to your consulatation of 29/11/12 I can confirm that I have no observations or objections to make in respect of the above planning application.

Rob Lowther

Rob Lowther

Anti Social Behaviour Manager

Public Protection and Development Management

 DD: 01295 221623 MOB: 

rob.lowther@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk
